
 

 

Departure of Farm & Food Care Ontario Executive Director 
 

(Guelph) January 30, 2017 - Farm & Food Care Ontario’s Board of Directors is announcing today, 

the departure of the organization’s Executive Director, Tracy Hussey.   

The Board members thank Tracy for her services and wish her well in her future endeavors.   

With more than a decade of employment with the organization, Kelly Daynard will assume the 

position of Executive Director on an interim basis. 

Farm & Food Care Ontario is committed to its mandate of providing credible information on 

food and farming and looks forward to continuing to serve the interests of farmers and the 

broader agricultural sector.  

 

-30- 
 
For more information: 
 
Christine Schoonderwoerd, Vice Chair, Farm & Food Care Ontario; 
schoonderwoerd@quadro.net; 519-274-5412 
 
Kelly Daynard, Interim Executive Director, Farm & Food Care; kelly@farmfoodcare.org;  
519-837-1326, extension 224 
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